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Night work on the Cumberland Highway, Greystanes from January  

The NSW Government is funding this work as part of its $300 million Urban 

Roads Pinch Points Program which aims to reduce congestion and improve 

travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services is carrying out utility survey and investigation works at the intersection of 

the Cumberland Highway and Merrylands Road, Greystanes. This will include locating utilities, potholing, 

cutting and reinstating the road pavement. To minimise impacts on traffic and to ensure the safety of 

workers and road users, some of this work will be carried out at night.  

We have included a map to show the location of the work.  

Our work schedule 

The investigation work will be carried out between Monday 29 January and Wednesday 28 February, 

weather permitting. Our night work hours are between 9pm and 5am from Sunday to Thursday. We 

expect the night work to take approximately five shifts to complete, weather permitting. 

Some work may also be carried out during the day. Our day working hours are from 7am to 6pm from 

Monday to Friday.  

How will the work affect you? 

There may be some noise associated with this work, but we will complete it as quickly as possible to 

minimise any disruption and complete the noisiest works before 11pm. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure the work zone is safe. Lane closures may be in 

place and will affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow the directions of traffic 

controllers and signs. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 

the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call the project manager George Elhage on 1800 572 004 (during 

business hours) or email pinchpoint@rms.nsw.gov.au.  

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work 

http://www.livetraffic.com/
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